
City Council Regular Meeting
AGENDA ITEM

NUMBER: 12

SUBJECT: 
Agreement for Purchase of Iron Fence and Installation Services with NVS Group LLC for the Facility 
Maintenance Warehouse Building in a Total Amount Not to Exceed $60,979. (Ward 2 - Garcia-Anderson) (For 
Possible Action; Recommendation – Approve)
REQUESTED BY:
Michael Hudgeons, Director of Public Works

WARD:
 (Ward 2 - Garcia-Anderson)

RECOMMENDATION OR RECOMMEND MOTION: 
Approve the Agreement for Purchase of Iron Fence and Installation Services with NVS Group
LLC.

FISCAL IMPACT:  
Amount: $60,979.00
Explanation: The installation of an iron fence with security
bars, sliding gates and a pedestrian gate. This will be funded by CIP 25047. 

ACCOUNT NUMBER: 
CIP 25047 
00411-160163-450540 

STAFF COMMENTS AND BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
Three quotes were obtained to install an iron fence with security bars, sliding gates and a pedestrian gate at 
the Facility Maintenance Warehouse Building located at 2335 Aerojet Way. NVS Group LLC dba Silver State 
Automatic Gates provided the lowest responsive and responsible bid. Tiberti Fence Company bid $120,718.00 
and Red Star Fence Company bid $193,215.00 on the project.
In addition to installing an iron fence with security bars, sliding gates, and a pedestrian gate at the City 
warehouse building, the project also includes powder coating of the fence and provision of electric sliding 
gate operators, concrete pads to secure the electric operators, concrete curb to secure the sliding V track, 
electric points, two-year warranty on electronic devices, five-year warranty on metal materials, an AVI 
emergency ground sensor loop for emergency vehicle access, a safety loop, exit loop and a loop detector.
The total cost of this project includes labor, supervision, equipment, and subsequent cleanup of debris and
trash.
CIP No. 25047 Related  Item: 

LIST CITY COUNCIL GOAL(S):  Infrastructure Enhancement, Innovative, Efficient, and Stable Government
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PREPARED BY: 

Michael Hudgeons, Director of Public Works

Respectfully Submitted

Micaela R. Moore,
City Manager

MEETING DATE: 

May 21, 2025


